An tArdmhéara Comhairleoir Caitríona Uí Bhroin The Lord Mayor of Dublin, Councillor

Catherine Byrne



What we dream alone remains a dream, What we dream with others becomes a reality.

25th January 2006

Mr. William McGuire, Lee House, Cappagh, Askeaton, Co.Limerick.

re: Irish Sovereignty Documents

Dear Mr McGuire,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your documents which you sent to the Mansion House. I have sent on the documents to Ms. Mary Clarke, the City Archivist, Library Headquarters, 138-144 Pearse Street, Dublin 2, asking her to keep them on file.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Travers

Lord Mayor's Office